City Of Charlotte
Department of Public Works

Memo

To: City Council
From: Amy E. Gilson, P.E., Director of Public Works {
Date: May 7, 2015

Re: Bids for Wood

Bids were received on Wednesday, May 6, 2015 for thirteen stacks of wood that are
a result of our annual winter tree trimming and removal. There were three bidders
whose bids ranged from $10.00 to $151.02 per stack. There were two successful
bidders for the wood for a total of $997.34.

We have received the required 50% deposit with each bid. Therefore, we are
recommending award for the stacks of wood as outlined in the attached bid
tabulation. This money will help offset the costs associated with tree care in the City.
We wiill continue to take bids in the future as long as it is feasible.

Please let me know if you have any questions.

cc: Ginger Terpstra, City Clerk

M:\Bids\Firewood\Firewood Bid Rec 2015.doc
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